
 

You’re Invited 

Morehouse School of Medicine  Master of Public Health Program 

Please join us for our Council on Education for Public Health (CEPH) 

Reaccreditation Appreciation Reception 

 

Morehouse School of Medicine’s Master of Public Health Program would like to extend thanks to our  

MSM Executive Leadership, Faculty, Staff, Students, and Alumni for all of your efforts and support throughout 

our accreditation process. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday, October 14, 2015 

12:30 PM TO 2:00 PM 

National Center for Primary Care 

E. Ginger Sullivan Atrium 

 

PROGRAM 

 

  12:30 -1:00 p.m.  Refreshments    

   

  1:00 -1:15 p.m.  Dr. Valerie Montgomery Rice 

          MSM President & Dean   

   

  1:15 -1:30 p.m.  Dr. Stephanie Miles-Richardson  

         Assistant Dean of Graduate Education in Public Health, 

              MSM MPH Program Director  


